
 

 

Dear 6th Grade Families, 

 

Welcome to Middle School!  

On behalf of the middle school teachers, I want to convey that we are all looking forward 
to getting to know each of you and teaching your children. 

For the summer reading assignment this year, I am asking the incoming 6th graders to 
read Holes by Louis Sachar. 

Holes is a story of adventure and self-discovery. The book is a classic that never goes out 
of style! I love it! I hope your student enjoys it as much as I do. 

In addition to reading the book, I am also asking that the attached assignments be 
completed and turned in by the first Monday (Aug 12) back to school. 

Have a wonderful summer break. Stay safe and healthy.  

I look forward to seeing you in August.  

 

Many blessings to you and your family, 

Mrs. Melian 


